
Notification of Digital Correspondence 

Preference 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you about our initiative to 

promote digital correspondence. 

To enhance our communication with you, we encourage you to select your preference for 

receiving notifications, updates, and information from us digitally. 

Please take a moment to indicate your preference by filling out the form at the link below: 

Update My Preferences 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate your collaboration in helping us move 

towards a more sustainable communication approach. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 
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